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People don’t care how much you know


Until they know how much you care�






































                              President’s Report


                                


                                     Bonjour Zontians,





          Happy Birthday to us! The Zonta Club of Mount Isa is now 12 years old and has 35 members, what an achievement! We are certainly doing our bit towards the overall success of Zonta. Our multi-cultural birthday bash was fun with a capital F- we were graced with the presence of one French lady, who ate her whole baguette, forgetting that good Zontians share – 3 Irish ladies, who can forget Sam with her authentic Irish accent and jokes – a few Orstralians who waved gum trees, windmills and a pink Galah while Linda recited ‘The Bush Christening’ and many, many Chinese ladies resplendent in their cheongsams, handing out fortune cookies and then turning very shy. What a meeting for two of our guests to attend – they were here on holiday from Scotland with broad brogues to match.


The next item on the agenda was the conference trip.  District 24 here we come!!  But wait, a little detour first – the new huge fashion outlet warehouse situated conveniently next to the airport (What Luck!) The next day was spent in its entirety searching the Gold Coast for seashells for our table decorations for the main dinner. (If I never see another seashell in my life it will be too soon) How presumptuous of us to think you would be able to purchase a shell at the beach!!!! Another day, another drama, the ACT flag (a necessary ingredient in the Flag Parade) was missing. We then spent nearly all day Friday organizing to get one from Brisbane.  We, enterprising women that we are, did however, manage to squeeze in a small amount of shopping as well.  With Linda’s dedication and Cherry’s composure we were on the ball.


The conference was a real eye opener, the guest speakers were out of this world.  They were inspiring and projected a positive attitude towards the future of Women. More information about the conference in the next newsletter as all the members who attended the conference will get together and put forward the knowledge they gained. I proved that I am a real French froggy whilst at the airport – I swallowed a fly, Mmmm protein.


 








Footprint of Service


     Zonta International    





“How do we make a difference throughout the world? Through the scope of our programs and projects ... through our monies contributed ... through the lives we touch. Submit your club's accomplishments through the � HYPERLINK "http://www.zonta.org/site/DocServer/2004-2006_Footprint_of_Service_final.pdf?docID=5844" \t "_blank" �Footprint of Service form�. Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.zonta.org/site/PageServer?pagename=mr_clubservice" �Service and Advocacy� under Tools for Clubs for project planning help.”


www.zonta.org





Special Points 


Of Interest: 





1	Wine for our annual 


       “Wine raffle”


2	Motel soap, shampoo etc for the emergency packs.


3	Zonta shirts available at meeting for $30.00


4	Next Meeting Wednesday        19/10/05
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We welcome any and all suggestions, articles, jokes, funny stories, sad storys etc.












































































































































BRIEF BIO OF:


Jodie Leigh Mullen














When asked to write a brief bio about my life, I was thrilled until I had to put pen to paper.  I sat for awhile trying to remember something exciting in my life.  Oh well, maybe you will get something out of this read, if not it was a pleasure to share it with you.  So here goes . . . . . .  





I was born to proud parents (and an older brother), in Dalby on the 10th June 1980 and in 1985 we moved to the ‘Garden City’.  The beginning of high school did not exactly go to plan for my family, with my dad passing away from cancer.  However, the tremendous support and sheer courage that my mother showed throughout this time has helped in guiding me to where I am today.  





First year uni, I headed to the big smoke of ‘Briz Vegas’ to follow in my brothers footsteps.  However, at the end of my first year I decided to take a different course (for the better) and completed studies in both psychology and criminology.  Between studying and working, I decided that I needed to truly test out whether or not this was the path I wanted to take in life.  So, I volunteered with a number of different community organizations, assisting mainly disengaged young people, homeless people and those affected by illicit and licit substances.  Oh and this is how I met my partner - we both volunteered at the same organization.     





After uni, I packed my bags and headed overseas on a volunteer placement doing community development work.  It was here that I had the unique opportunity to live and work with the locals.   Upon my return home, I was offered a position back in Toowoomba with a drug and alcohol organization that I had been volunteering previously with in Brisbane.  I accepted with glee.  





Last year, my partner and I decided to make a ‘sea-change’ to the ‘outback’.  I currently work at the Alcohol Tobacco and Other Drug Service and my position sees me travelling quite a lot, to Normanton, Doomadgee and Mornington Island – but I love it.  As for my spare time, I kick back with friends, read and study.  I decided to come on board with Zonta in Feb / Mar this year, as a means of meeting new people as well as to participate in some form of volunteering which I have truly missed since moving to Mount Isa.  

























































































Our October


birthday ladies are:





9th Sarah Frazer


21st Marlyn Jacob
















































































 President:  Michelle Savoye


 Vice President: Carolyn Hay












































The Objectives of Zonta International are:


To provide service at the global and local level


To improve the legal, political, economic, education, health and professional status of women


To work for the advancement of understanding, goodwill, and peace through a world fellowship of executives in business and the professions.


To promote justice and universal respect for human rights and fundamental freedoms.


To be united internationally to foster high ethical standards, to implement service programs and to provide mutual support and fellowship for members who serve their communities, their nations and the universe.





Next Meeting





Wednesday 19th October


7 for 7.30pm


At Terrace Gardens





If you can’t attend, please apologise before Monday to


Margot Dunstan


PH:  4743 5718


























Congratulations to Shannon and Nigel on the safe arrival of their gorgeous baby boy, Gabriel born on the 21st September weighing in at 8lb 3 oz. Mum and Bub are both doing well and will be attending the next meeting. If you can manage to get a nurse with Linda in the same room, you will be doing very well.


Another shining light for our club is Marilyn Jacob. Congratulation Marilyn for winning the 2005 Management Excellence Award. Well done!!


Margaret Medley has been very ill since our last dinner meeting. Thankfully, the news is that she is responding to treatment.  We are all thinking of you


Zonta On!!!!


Michele








�







































































I don’t bite and neither does any of my committee. So please let us know of anything you would like to add to the newsletter.

























































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































Public Relations & Communication





Liz Ryan – (� HYPERLINK "mailto:MIPP@bigpond.net.au" ��MIPP@bigpond.net.au�)





Anne Cunningham -(� HYPERLINK "mailto:turangabutch@bigpond.com" ��turangabutch@bigpond.com� )





Sue Carson -(� HYPERLINK "mailto:barklychallenge@hotmail.com" ��barklychallenge@hotmail.com�)





Sam Kingsley -(� HYPERLINK "mailto:samaxi@bigpond.net.au" ��samax1@bigpond.net.au�)





Tess Fong- (� HYPERLINK "mailto:tfong@tsv.catholic.edu.au" ��tfong@tsv.catholic.edu.au�)
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“The word Zonta is derived the Sioux Indian word meaning “honest and trustworthy”








Zonta International Mount Isa


Po Box 2442


Mount Isa Qld 4825





Michele Savoye: Ph 4743 5832


Carolyn Hay: Ph 4743 3163



























































































































































